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The long-awaited changes to the MOT scheme were finally introduced on 
March 20th -after notification only the week before!- so here are details of the 
differences. 
 
The following are the additional areas and items to be tested in line with EEC 
directive 2010/48/EU. 
 
 

 

 
 

 

The next two pages detail the changes to the MOT Testing Manual. 



 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

Some of the above may not be that easy to understand without reference to a 

copy of the Manual, but I am am sure that you will get the gist. How these 

change affect your vehicle may relate to how recent it is, with many of the 

alterations relating to components only found on more modern cars. 
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